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CCIOA already provides a provision for budget adoption for BOTH 

CCIOA and non-CCIOA communities. It encourages owners to 

participate in the process and has notice requirements that are to be met 

to ensure owners are considered in the process.  

 

Most communities require a majority of owners to veto the budget.  

 

Additionally, many HOAs have budget committees that request 

community volunteers step up and join to be part of the process. There 

is no reason to further dilute the process put into place in 5-6 years ago. 

 


